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Jennifer Marsh  

Address 
7313 Mary Drive 
Port Tobacco, MD 20677 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
It is a gross abound of power for the County Commissioners to declare themselves The Board of Health as not one of them is 
qualified to serve in that capacity. They were all elected to hold the office of County Commissioner and any other title would require 
a separate election to that position. The citizens of Charles County are tired of being told what is best for them and their health. The 
mask mandates are not doing anything significant to reduce COVID-19 cases. All they are doing is putting a strain on local businesses 
as more and more people opt to travel to neighboring counties and states where mask use is left up to the individual. Stop forcing 
your agenda on the citizens of this county and let people live their lives. 
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